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Beaconsfield Street 

Newcastle upon Tyne

NE4 5AW

Tel:  0191 272 0239

8th November 2017
Reading and Anti-Bullying Week commencing Monday 13th November, 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,
During the week commencing Monday 13th November, we will be focussing on reading and also anti-bullying. The children will undertake many different activities in class to support these areas

As part of this, we are inviting parents/carers in to school on Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 15th or Thursday 16th November from 8:50am to 9:30am to share stories with their children or look together through their children’s work. Please note this will not be a time to talk to the teacher.

Children in Need

School will be supporting Children in Need this year on Friday 17th November. The children are asked to wear something yellow or something with spots. Please note, pyjamas will not be allowed. We would ask that the children bring a silver coin to support this worthwhile cause. 

Yours Sincerely
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Ms Hall
Headteacher
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